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To: Werner Mohr, WINNER+ External Evaluation Group 
 
Subject: Evaluation of IEEE IMT-Advanced Candidate Proposal 
 
Dear Dr. Mohr, 
 
Thank you for your liaison statement of 19 January 2010 (IEEE L802.16-10/0023) registering the interest of 
the WINNER+ External Evaluation Group in receiving updated versions of the IEEE 802.16m draft, per 
IEEE’s coordination offer in Section 2.2 (“Plans for Step 4 of IMT-Advanced development process”) of 
IMT-ADV/4. 
 
In accordance with the IEEE offer, you are welcome to proceed. Please ensure that your use of the draft is 
consistent with that described in IMT-ADV/4. 
 
We will provide updates as necessary to inform you of progress in the draft. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Roger B. Marks 
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access 
 
cc: Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee 
 Reza Arefi, Chair, IEEE 802.16 ITU-R Liaison Group   
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